
From: Fogel, Cathleen A.
Sent: 10/21/2013 11:23:53 AM
To: Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: New Residential Zero Net Energy (ZNE) Building Action Plan available for 

comment; Stakeholder meeting Oct 22.

To Parties to A. 12-07001, R.0911014, R. 1005004 and R. 1211005

The California Public Utilities Commission adopted the California Long Term Energy 
Efficiency Strategic Plan in 2008, in D. 08-09-040. This Plan proposed several 
ambitious Zero Net Energy Building Goals, including the goal that all new residential 
building construction will reach “zero net energy” (ZNE) performance (including clean 
onsite distributed generation) for all new single and multifamily homes by 2020.

Zero Energy buildings involve installation of highly efficient technologies, demand 
response and distributed generation options. To reflect this, Energy Division on 
November 28, 2012 invited members of the above proceedings to a workshop to 
review two PG&E Zero Net Energy Building technical and policy studies, and to launch 
a stakeholder process to develop a New Residential Zero Net Energy Building Action 
Plan.

Some sixty stakeholders subsequently participated in a year-long process to develop a 
draft New Residential ZNE Action Plan, which is now posted and available for 
comment.

Please find the draft Plan, Appendices and directions for commenting below 
Comments are due by November 11,2013.

http ://www. cp uc. ca. gov/P U C/enerqy/E nerq icy/eesp/res zne action+plan.htm
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Additional information on the ZNE Residential Action Plan process and related 
information can be found at www niaznehomes.com

Finally, a fourth and final 2013 ZNE residential stakeholder meeting will be held 
tomorrow, October 22, at the California Energy Commission.

Agenda and call-information is attached.

Best wishes,

Cathy Fogel, Ph.D.

Senior Analyst, Residential Program Section

Demand Side Programs Branch, Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

cft@cpuc.ca.gov

ph: 415-703-1809
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